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In Truth and Love we Listen Learn Lead  

Dear Parents and Friends, 
 
Our congratulations and blessings to two new babies in our community. The Conn  
family (Lucy KM) welcomed a precious baby boy, Lachlan, two weeks ago. The McKee 
family (Anabelle  3B and Ava 1B) welcomed a precious baby boy, James, last Friday.  
We wish a lifetime of good health and happiness to these families and their new little 
miracles.  

 
It was a privilege and blessing to attend the Sacrament of Confirmation with our 
Year 6 students along with several Parish School of Religion students and the wider 
St Matthewõs parish last night. Fr Tony Percy, the Vicar General, presided over the 
ceremony, supported by Fr Michael and Fr Thomas, in a beautifully present and  
inclusive way, and created a most uplifting and prayer -filled experience for the  
Confirmation candidates, their families and the congregation.  

 
Fr Tonyõs memorable and accessible explanation of the seven Sacraments of the Catholic Church 
(BaptismñSacrament of welcome, Reconciliation ñSacrament of ôstuff upsõ, EucharistñSacrament of 
food and drink, Confirmation ñSacrament of maturity, Marriage ñSacrament of love, Holy Ordersñ
Sacrament of service and Anointing of the Sick ñSacrament of comfort) was a wonderful feature of 
the Mass. We were delighted to be joined by eight adult Korean Confirmation candidates who have 
been supported by Fr Thomas as it added a multi -cultural and mature feature to the celebration of 
the Sacrament.  
 
My thanks to the Sacramental team of Sylvia Campbell, Shahenie Burns, Rachel Powell and Jeremy 
Stevens for their work in preparing the Year 6 students for the Sacrament, and to the families who 
have provided the children with support, love and encouragement as they take this next step in 
their faith journey. I so appreciate the partnership we have in growing these beautiful young people 
in their faith.  
 
As the school holidays loom, we are looing for a family ñor maybe twoñwho 
would be happy to chicken sit our feathered friends for the break. We 
have seven happy chooks who need a place to stay which is quite a number 
of house guests, so we could split them into smaller groups if necessary. If 
you can host some/all of the chooks please email Rachel Powell at  
rachel.powell@cg.catholic,edu.au . We would be so grateful!  
 
The Disco will be held next Wednesday 21 June. We are still in need of helpers for the evening to 
run smoothlyñplease see the message on page 5 about the need for help especially for the senior 
disco from 7.00ñ7.50 pm. Without enough helpers, we may need to cancel. L Just a few more  
volunteers will make a real difference.  

 
As the winter chill sets in, I hope you can all stay warm and healthy while enjoying 
the lovely crisp weather! Blessings to you and your families for the coming weeks.  

 
 
 

Brenda Foley 
Principal  

Notes sent home  

this fortnight 

P Disco 

P Year 3-6        

Elective Sports 

P Book Fair 

 

 

 

Love yourself.  
 

It is important 

to stay positive 

because beauty 

comes from 

the inside out. 
 

Jenn Proske  
 

Our deepest sympathies to Mr Jeremy Stevens and his family after the recent death of Jeremyõs  

maternal grandfather Malcolm. Our thoughts and prayers are with Jeremyõs family at this time.  
 

Y Eternal rest grant unto him, O Lord,  

and may perpetual light shine upon him.  

May he rest in peace.  

Amen Y 

mailto:rachel.powell@cg.catholic.edu.au


 

 

COSA+ 

ό/ƻƭƭŀōƻǊŀǝƴƎ ƻƴ {ǘǳŘŜƴǘ !ŎƘƛŜǾŜƳŜƴǘτ 
ŀƴ ƛƴƛǝŀǝǾŜ ǇǊƻƳƻǘŜŘ ŀƴŘ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘŜŘ ōȅ /ŀǘƘƻƭƛŎ 9ŘǳŎŀǝƻƴ /ŀƴōŜǊǊŀ DƻǳƭōǳǊƴύ  

 
YƛƴŘŜǊƎŀǊǘŜƴ ǿƻǳƭŘ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ ǎƘŀǊŜ ǎƻƳŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜƛǊ ǎǘƻǊƛŜǎ ǿƛǘƘ ȅƻǳΥ 
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¢ƘŜ ǿƘŜŜƭōŀǊǊƻǿ ƛǎ ǝǇǇƛƴƎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ǎŀƴŘΦ ¢ƘŜ 

ōǳƛƭŘŜǊǎ ŀǊŜ ōǳƛƭŘƛƴƎ ŀ ǎŀƴŘǇƛǘΦ L ŀƳ ƎƻƛƴƎ ǘƻ 

ōǳƛƭŘ ŀ DLbhwah¦{ ǎŀƴŘŎŀǎǘƭŜΦ L ŀƳ ƎƻƛƴƎ ǘƻ 

ǿŜŀǊ Ƴȅ ǎǿƛƳƳŜǊǎΦ L ŀƳ ƎƻƛƴƎ ǘƻ ōǳƛƭŘ ŀ ōƛƎ 

ƘƻƭŜΦ 

!ǳŘǊŜȅ Y. 

 

  

²Ŝ ŀǊŜ ƎŜǩƴƎ ŀ ƴŜǿ ǎŀƴŘǇƛǘΦ L Ŏŀƴ ǎŜŜ ǘƘŜ 

ōƻōŎŀǘΦ L Ŏŀƴ ǎŜŜ ǘƘŜ ǎŀƴŘǇƛǘΦ ¢ƘŜȅ ŀǊŜ  

ƳŜŀǎǳǊƛƴƎΦ ¢ƘŜȅ ŀǊŜ ǎŀǿƛƴƎ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ƎǊƻǳƴŘΦ 

LǎŀŀŎ Y. 

 

 

tȅƧŀƳŀ 5ŀȅ ǿŀǎ ŜȄŎƛǝƴƎΦ ²Ŝ ƘŀŘ ŀ ¢ƛƳ ¢ŀƳ 

ǇŀǊǘȅ ŀƴŘ ǿŜ ƭƻǾŜŘ ƛǘ ǎƻ ƳǳŎƘΦ aȅ Řŀȅ ǿŀǎ 

ƎǊŜŀǘΦ ²Ŝ ǇƭŀȅŜŘ ƎŀƳŜǎΦ ²Ŝ ǇƭŀȅŜŘ ŀƭƭ ŘŀȅΦ 

9ƭƭŀ Y. 

 

 ¸ŜǎǘŜǊŘŀȅ ǿŜ Ǝƻǘ ǘƻ ƘŀǾŜ tȅƧŀƳŀ 5ŀȅΦ CƻǊ ǘƘŜ 

ǊŜǎǘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ Řŀȅ ǿŜ ǿŀǘŎƘŜŘ ƳƻǾƛŜǎ ŀƴŘ Ǝƻǘ ǘƻ 

ƘŀǾŜ ŦǊŜŜ ǇƭŀȅΦ aȅ ŦŀǾƻǳǊƛǘŜ ǇȅƧŀƳŀǎ ǿŜǊŜ 

DǊŀŎŜ .Ωǎ ǳƴƛŎƻǊƴ ǇȅƧŀƳŀǎΦ L ƭƛƪŜŘ !ŀǊƻƴΩǎ  

ǎƭƛǇǇŜǊǎ ŀƴŘ L ƭƛƪŜŘ !ƴƎǳǎΩ ǇȅƧŀƳŀǎΦ 

                                     /ƭŀǳŘƛŀ Ya 

  

L ƭƛƪŜŘ ǇƭŀȅƛƴƎ ǿƛǘƘ Ƴȅ hƻǎƘƛŜǎ ǿƛǘƘ Ƴȅ  

ƴŜǇƘŜǿ ŀƴŘ ǿŜ ƭƛƪŜŘ ǇƭŀȅƛƴƎ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ŎƻǳŎƘΦ 

                                     {ŀƳǳŜƭ Ya 
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Elective Sports 
!ƴ 9ƭŜŎǝǾŜ {ǇƻǊǘǎ ƴƻǘŜ ǿŀǎ ǎŜƴǘ ƘƻƳŜ ƻƴ ²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅΦ tƭŜŀǎŜ ǊŜǘǳǊƴ ǘƘŜǎŜ ǘƻ 
ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ŎƭŀǎǎǊƻƻƳ ǘŜŀŎƘŜǊ ōȅ ²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅ нм WǳƴŜΦ ²ƘƛƭŜ L ǘǊȅ Ƴȅ ǾŜǊȅ ōŜǎǘ 
ǘƻ ƳŀƪŜ ǎǳǊŜ ǘƘŀǘ ŀƭƭ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ŀǊŜ ŀƭƭƻŎŀǘŜŘ ƻƴŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜƛǊ ŦŀǾƻǳǊƛǘŜ ǎǇƻǊǘǎΣ ǘƘƛǎ ƛǎ 
ƴƻǘ ŀƭǿŀȅǎ ǇƻǎǎƛōƭŜΦ ¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ƛƴ ŀŘǾŀƴŎŜ ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳǊ ǳƴŘŜǊǎǘŀƴŘƛƴƎΦ  

 

Congratulations! 
/ƻƴƎǊŀǘǳƭŀǝƻƴǎ ǘƻ WŀŘŜ .ǊŀȊƛŜǊ ό¸ŜŀǊ оύ ǿƘƻ Ƙŀǎ ƎǊŀŘǳŀǘŜŘ ŦǊƻƳ ǎǿƛƳƳƛƴƎ ŀǘ 
YƛƴƎǎǿƛƳ aŀŎƎǊŜƎƻǊΦ WŀŘŜ ƛǎ ŎƻƳǇŜǘŜƴǘ ƛƴ ŀƭƭ ŦƻǳǊ ǎǘǊƻƪŜǎ ŀƴŘ Ƙŀǎ ŎƻƳǇƭŜǘŜŘ 
ǘƘŜ YƛƴƎǎǿƛƳΣ {ǿƛƳ ŀƴŘ {ǳǊǾƛǾŜ ŎƻƳǇƻƴŜƴǘǎΦ /ƻƴƎǊŀǘǳƭŀǝƻƴǎ WŀŘŜ - ǿƘŀǘ ŀƴ 
ŀŎƘƛŜǾŜƳŜƴǘΗ 
 
/ƻƴƎǊŀǘǳƭŀǝƻƴǎ ǘƻ .Ŝƭƭŀ CǊŀǎŜǊ ό¸ŜŀǊ оύ ǿƘƻ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ǇŜǊŦƻǊƳƛƴƎ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ 
/ŀƴōŜǊǊŀ tƘƛƭƘŀǊƳƻƴƛŎ {ƻŎƛŜǘȅ ƛƴ ǘƘŜƛǊ ǳǇŎƻƳƛƴƎ ǇǊƻŘǳŎǝƻƴ ƻŦ {ǘǊƛŎǘƭȅ .ŀƭƭǊƻƻƳΦ 
{ƘŜ ǿƛƭƭ Ǉƭŀȅ ǘƘŜ ǊƻƭŜ ƻŦ YȅƭƛŜΦ .Ŝƭƭŀ ŀƭǎƻ ŦŜŀǘǳǊŜǎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ƴŜǿ /ŀƴōŜǊǊŀ ōŀǎŜŘ 
ǘŜƭŜǾƛǎƛƻƴ ŎƻƳƳŜǊŎƛŀƭ ŦƻǊ DƻƻƎƻƴƎΦ ²Ŝƭƭ ŘƻƴŜ .ŜƭƭŀΗ 
 
¢ƘŜ ŦƻƭƭƻǿƛƴƎ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ǎŜƭŜŎǘŜŘ ǘƻ Ǉƭŀȅ ŦƻǊ !/¢ {ŎƘƻƻƭ {ǇƻǊǝƴƎ 
¢ŜŀƳǎΦ ²Ŝƭƭ ŘƻƴŜ ƪƛŘǎ - ǿŜ ŀǊŜ ǎƻ ǾŜǊȅ ǇǊƻǳŘ ƻŦ ȅƻǳΗ 

 
 

 

Rachel Powell 

Curriculum Coordinator  

Rachel.powell@cg.catholic.edu.au 

 

 

Name/s Sport Name/s Sport 

aȅŀ aŎDƭȅƴƴ 
/ƘŀǊƭƻǧŜ /ƻǿƭŜȅ 

.ŜƭŎƻƴƴŜƴ 
мнϧ¦  

DƛǊƭǎ {ƻŎŎŜǊ 

wǳōȅ {ƘŜŀǊƎƻƭŘ 
[ŀǊŀ aŎDǳƛƎŀƴ 

.ŜƭŎƻƴƴŜƴ 
мнϧ¦  

DƛǊƭǎ IƻŎƪŜȅ 

!ǎƘŜǊ bŀǳƎƘǘƻƴ 
.ŜƭŎƻƴƴŜƴ 
мнϧ¦  

.ƻȅǎ {ƻƊōŀƭƭ  

[ƛŀƳ aƛƴŜǊ  
{ƭŀǘŜǊ /ŀƳǇōŜƭƭ 

.ŜƭŎƻƴƴŜƴ 
мнϧ¦  

.ƻȅǎ IƻŎƪŜȅ 

wŀŜŎƘŜƭ aŎYƛƴƴƻƴ 

.ŜƭŎƻƴƴŜƴ 
мнϧ¦  

DƛǊƭǎ {ƻƊōŀƭƭ  
!/¢ мнϧ¦  
DƛǊƭǎ {ƻƊōŀƭƭ 

!ǎƘŜǊ bŀǳƎƘǘƻƴ 
·ŀōƛ 5ŀǾƛŜǎ 
wƛƭŜȅ .Ǌƻǿƴ 

.ŜƭŎƻƴƴŜƴ 
мнϧ¦  

.ƻȅǎ {ƻŎŎŜǊ 

bƛŎƻƭŜ DǊŀȅ 
LǎŀōŜƭƭŀ aŎ/ƻǊƳŀŎƪ 

.ŜƭŎƻƴƴŜƴ 
мнϧ¦  

DƛǊƭǎ bŜǘōŀƭƭ 
  

Good News 
 

Confirmation  Wrap Up  
Last night our community celebrated 
the Sacrament of Confirmation and 

we are very proud of all the  
candidates who were both reverent 

and joyous throughout the mass.  
 

We offer our sincere thanks to  
Fr Tony Percy,  Fr Michael and  

Fr Thomas for leading this  
celebration. A very big  musical 
thanks to Brenda Foley and the  

wonderful parish singers who helped 
make the mass such a reflective and 
memorable one. Thank you last but 
not least to our Parish Sacramental 

Coordinator, Shahenie Burns and 
Year 6 teachers Jeremy Stevens and 
Rachel Powell for their dedication 

and support throughout the program. 
If you have photos you are happy to 

share please send them in.  
Thank you! 

 
The Sacrament of Reconciliation 

and First Holy Communion  
If you wish for your child to receive 
the Sacrament of Reconciliation and 
First Holy Communion  in 2017 please 
come along to the Parent Meeting on 
Wednesday 19 July at 6.00 pm at the 

St Matthew's Parish Church.   
Also mark into your diary the dates 
for the Reconciliation Commitment 

Masses on 22 & 23 July.  
 

More information regarding these 
masses, the home program and the 
date choices for this Sacrament will 

be given at the Parent Meeting.  
 

Sylvia Campbell 
RE Coordinator 

sylvia.campbell@cg.catholic.edu.au  

 

 

mailto:rachel.powell@cg.catholic.edu.au
mailto:sylvia.campbell@cg.catholic.edu.au


 

 

Community Council Update #7 2017 

  

¢ƘŜ /ƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ /ƻǳƴŎƛƭϥǎ ƘŜƭŘ ƛǘǎ ƭŀǘŜǎǘ ƳŜŜǝƴƎ ǘƘƛǎ ǿŜŜƪ ƻƴ ¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅ мо WǳƴŜΦ 

  

/ŀƴǘŜŜƴ ǳǇŘŀǘŜΥ   

¶ ¢ƘŜ ŎŀƴǘŜŜƴ ǊŜƳŀƛƴǎ ΨŎƭƻǎŜŘ ŦƻǊ ōǳǎƛƴŜǎǎΩ ǿƘƛƭǎǘ ƻǇǝƻƴǎ ŦƻǊ ŀ ŦǳǘǳǊŜ ƻǇŜǊŀǝƴƎ ƳƻŘŜƭ ŎƻƴǝƴǳŜ ǘƻ ōŜ ƛƴǾŜǎǝπ

ƎŀǘŜŘΦ  {ƛƴŎŜ ƻǳǊ ƭŀǎǘ ǳǇŘŀǘŜΣ ǿŜ ƘŀǾŜ ǊŜŎŜƛǾŜŘ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ ŀōƻǳǘ Ƙƻǿ ƻǘƘŜǊ  /ŀǘƘƻƭƛŎ tǊƛƳŀǊȅ ǎŎƘƻƻƭǎ ƛƴ 

/ŀƴōŜǊǊŀ ƻǳǊ ǊŜƎƛƻƴ ƻǇŜǊŀǘŜ ǘƘŜƛǊ ŎŀƴǘŜŜƴǎΦ Lǘ ŀǇǇŜŀǊǎ ŀǎ ǘƘƻǳƎƘ ǘƘŜǊŜ ŀǊŜ ŀ ǿƛŘŜ ǾŀǊƛŜǘȅ ƻŦ ǿŀȅǎ ŎŀƴǘŜŜƴǎ 

ŀǊŜ ōŜƛƴƎ Ǌǳƴ όƛƴ ǇǊƻŬǘ κ ƛƴ ŘŜōǘ κ ǿƛǘƘƻǳǘ ŀ ƳŀƴŀƎŜǊ ŀƴŘ ǊŜƭȅƛƴƎ ǇǳǊŜƭȅ ƻƴ ǾƻƭǳƴǘŜŜǊǎ κ ǿƛǘƘ ŀ ŎŀƴǘŜŜƴ Ƴŀƴπ

ŀƎŜǊκ ƻǳǘǎƻǳǊŎŜŘ κ  р Řŀȅǎ ǇŜǊ ǿŜŜƪ  κ ƴƻ ŎŀƴǘŜŜƴǎ ŀǘ ŀƭƭύ Σ ƘƻǿŜǾŜǊΣ ǘƘŜǊŜ ƛǎ ƴƻ ƻōǾƛƻǳǎ ƻǇǝƻƴ ǘƘŀǘ {ǘ 

aŀǧΩǎ ŎƻǳƭŘ ǇǳǊǎǳŜ ǿƛǘƘƻǳǘ ŦǳǊǘƘŜǊ ƛƴǾŜǎǝƎŀǝƻƴǎ ŀōƻǳǘ ǿƘŀǘ ǿƛƭƭ ǿƻǊƪ ōŜǎǘ ƛƴ ƻǳǊ ǎǇŜŎƛŬŎ ŎƛǊŎǳƳǎǘŀƴŎŜǎΦ  

¶ ¢ƘŜ ƻǇǝƻƴ ƻŦ ƻǳǘǎƻǳǊŎƛƴƎ ŎŀƴǘŜŜƴ ƻǇŜǊŀǝƻƴǎ ǘƻ ŀƴ ŜȄǘŜǊƴŀƭ ǇǊƻǾƛŘŜǊ ŀƭǎƻ ŀǇǇŜŀǊǎ ǘƻ ƴƻǘ ōŜ ǇǊŀŎǝŎŀōƭŜ ŀǘ 

ǘƘƛǎ ǝƳŜτǘƘŜ ǊŜƭŀǝǾŜƭȅ ǎƳŀƭƭ ǎƛȊŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƳŜŀƴǎ ǘƘŀǘ ŜȄǘŜǊƴŀƭ ŎƻƳǇŀƴƛŜǎ Řƻ ƴƻǘ ǎŜŜ ƛǘ ŀǎ ǇǊƻŬǘŀōƭŜΦ   

¶ ²ƘŜǊŜ ǘƻ ŦǊƻƳ ƘŜǊŜΚ ¢ƘŜ /ƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ /ƻǳƴŎƛƭ ƛǎ ŘŜǾŜƭƻǇƛƴƎ ŀ ΨŎŀƴǘŜŜƴ ǎǳǊǾŜȅΩ ǘƘŀǘ ŀƭƭ ŦŀƳƛƭƛŜǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ƛƴǾƛǘŜŘ 

ǘƻ ǊŜǎǇƻƴŘ ǘƻ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ƴŜŀǊ ŦǳǘǳǊŜΦ ¢ƘŜ ǊŜǎǳƭǘǎ ƻŦ ǘƘƛǎ ǎǳǊǾŜȅ ǿƛƭƭ ƎǳƛŘŜ ǘƘŜ /ƻǳƴŎƛƭΩǎ ŘŜŎƛǎƛƻƴǎ ŀōƻǳǘ ǿƘŀǘ Ŧǳπ

ǘǳǊŜ ƳƻŘŜƭ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ǇǳǊǎǳŜŘΦ   

¶ ¸ƻǳǊ ƛƴǇǳǘ ŀƴŘ ƻƴƎƻƛƴƎ ǇŀǝŜƴŎŜ ƻƴ ǘƘƛǎ ƛǎǎǳŜ ƛǎ ŀǇǇǊŜŎƛŀǘŜŘΦ   

 

¦ǇŎƻƳƛƴƎ ŜǾŜƴǘǎ ǳǇŘŀǘŜΥ   

¶ ¢ƘŜ {ǘ aŀǧΩǎ 5ƛǎŎƻ ƛǎ ƻƴ ƴŜȄǘ ²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅ όнм WǳƴŜύΦ  ¢Ƙƛǎ ŜǾŜƴǘ ƛǎ ŀƭǿŀȅǎ ŀ ōƭŀǎǘ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ƪƛŘǎ ŀƴŘ ŀ ŎƘŀƴŎŜ ŦƻǊ 

ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ ŀƴŘ ŎŀǊŜǊǎ ǘƻ ōŜ ǊŜƳƛƴŘŜŘ ƻŦ Ƙƻǿ ƻƭŘ ǿŜ ŀǊŜ όǿƘȅ Řƻ L ƴƻǘ ƪƴƻǿ ŀƴȅ ƻŦ ǘƘŜǎŜ ǎƻƴƎǎΚύ   

¶ ¢ƘŜ {ǘ aŀǧΩǎ ŀǘƘƭŜǝŎǎ ŎŀǊƴƛǾŀƭ ǎŀǳǎŀƎŜ ǎƛȊȊƭŜ ƭŀǎǘ ƳƻƴǘƘ ǊŀƛǎŜŘ ŀ ƴƻǘŜǿƻǊǘƘȅ ϷмΣрлл ŘƻƭƭŀǊǎ ŀƴŘ ŜƴǎǳǊŜŘ 

ǘƘŀǘ ƪƛŘǎ ŀƴŘ ŀŘǳƭǘǎ ŀƭƛƪŜ ŘƛŘƴΩǘ ŦǊŜŜȊŜ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ŀǊǝŎ-ƭƛƪŜ ŎƻƴŘƛǝƻƴǎ ŀǘ /ƘŀǊƴȅ ƻǾŀƭǎΦ 

¶ ! ǿƻǊƪƛƴƎ ōŜŜ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ƘŜƭŘ ǎƻƻƴ ǘƻ Ǉǳǘ ǎƻƳŜ ƳǳƭŎƘ Řƻǿƴ ƻƴ ƎŀǊŘŜƴ ōŜŘǎ ƛƴ ŀŘǾŀƴŎŜ ƻŦ ǎǇǊƛƴƎ ǝƳŜ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ 

ΨǊŜǘǳǊƴ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǿŜŜŘǎΩΦ  {ǘŀȅ ǘǳƴŜŘ ŦƻǊ ƳƻǊŜ ŘŜǘŀƛƭǎ ŀōƻǳǘ Ƙƻǿ ȅƻǳ Ŏŀƴ ƎŜǘ ƛƴǾƻƭǾŜŘΦ 

  

{ŎƘƻƻƭǎ ŦǳƴŘƛƴƎΥ  

¶ CŜŘŜǊŀƭ 9ŘǳŎŀǝƻƴ aƛƴƛǎǘŜǊΣ ǘƘŜ Iƻƴ {ƛƳƻƴ .ƛǊƳƛƴƎƘŀƳΣ ŀƴŘ ǊŜǇǊŜǎŜƴǘŀǝǾŜǎ ŦǊƻƳ !/¢ DƻǾŜǊƴƳŜƴǘ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ 

/ŀǘƘƻƭƛŎ 9ŘǳŎŀǝƻƴ hŶŎŜ ŎƻƴŘǳŎǘŜŘ ŀƴ ƛƳǇǊƻƳǇǘǳ Ǿƛǎƛǘ ǘƻ {ǘ aŀǧƘŜǿǎ ǊŜŎŜƴǘƭȅ ǘƻ ŘƛǎŎǳǎǎ ǊŜŎŜƴǘ ǎŎƘƻƻƭǎ 

ŦǳƴŘƛƴƎ ŀƴƴƻǳƴŎŜƳŜƴǘǎΦ 5ŜǎǇƛǘŜ ǘƘŜ ǎƘƻǊǘ ƴƻǝŎŜΣ ŀ ǊŀƴƎŜ ƻŦ ǎƛƎƴƛŬŎŀƴǘ ƛǎǎǳŜǎ ŦŀŎŜŘ ōȅ {ǘ aŀǧΩǎ ŦŀƳƛƭƛŜǎ 

ŀƴŘ ǎǘŀũ ǿŜǊŜ ǊŀƛǎŜŘ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ aƛƴƛǎǘŜǊΦ  

¶ ¢ƘŜ ŦǳƴŘƛƴƎ ƳƻŘŜƭ ǿƛƭƭ ǎƻƻƴ ōŜ ŘŜōŀǘŜŘ ƛƴ ǇŀǊƭƛŀƳŜƴǘτǿŜ ŀƭƭ ǿƛƭƭ ǿŀǘŎƘ ǿƛǘƘ ƎǊŜŀǘ ƛƴǘŜǊŜǎǘ ǘƻ ǎŜŜ Ƙƻǿ ǘƘƛǎ 

ǇǊƻŎŜŜŘǎΦ 

  

!ǎ ŀƭǿŀȅǎΣ ŎƻƳƳŜƴǘǎΣ ǎǳƎƎŜǎǝƻƴǎ ŀƴŘ ŦŜŜŘōŀŎƪ ŀǊŜ ǿŜƭŎƻƳŜΦ {ƛƳǇƭȅ ŜƳŀƛƭ  

ŎƻǳƴŎƛƭΦǎǘƳŀǧǎϪŎƎΦŎŀǘƘƻƭƛŎΦŜŘǳΦŀǳ 

  

 

Your Community Council 

All items for Matty'sõ Matters must be received by the Wednesday before publication. 
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.ŜƭŎƻƴƴŜƴ ¢Ŝƴƴƛǎ /ƭǳō /ƻŀŎƘƛƴƎτ¢Ŝƴƴƛǎ IƻƭƛŘŀȅ /ŀƳǇǎ 
уΥол ŀƳτрΥол ǇƳ aƻƴŘŀȅτCǊƛŘŀȅ   ōƻǘƘ ǿŜŜƪǎΦ 
Ϸотр ŦƻǊ Ŧǳƭƭ ǿŜŜƪΣ Ϸтр ŦƻǊ Ŧǳƭƭ ŘŀȅΣ Ϸпл ŦƻǊ ƘŀƭŦ ŘŀȅǎΦ 
9Ƴŀƛƭ ŦƻǊ ōƻƻƪƛƴƎ ǘƻΥ  ǘŜƴƴƛǎϪōǘŎŎƻŀŎƘƛƴƎΦŎƻƳ 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy birthday wishes to Coby Ogilvie, Kris Kpakima, 

Isaac Murray, Grace Cmiel, Preston Watkins,  

Harmony Drage, Zoe McCarthy, Bronte Naughton,  

Eleanor Fitzpatrick, Nicholas Barac, Simone Walker and 

Claudia Walker who celebrated birthdays recently.  

 

All items for Matty'sõ Matters must be received by the Wednesday before publication. 
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 Uniform Shop 

The uniform shop is now open on  

Thursday afternoons from 2.45 pm.  
 

Thank you to all parents who have kindly donated 

good quality used uniforms to the clothing pool.  

Catherine Barrett (mum of Millie, Kinder) who is now 

generously managing the Clothing Pool is looking  

for some ôclippyõ coat hangers, such as those  

which hang up skirts and trousers. If you have  

a few to donate they would be very  

gratefully received!  

Disco Reminder  
 
A reminder that our mid year school disco will be held next Wednesday, 
21 July 2017.  
 
Kinder - Year 2  enjoy the disco from 6.00 ñ6.50 pm and Years 4 to 6  
from 7.00ñ7.50 pm with  Year 3  choosing 1 session to attend).  
 
Please remember to return permission slips and payment (unless made 
via QKR!) prior to the disco.  
 
A big thank you to all the parents who have already volunteered to as-
sist with the disco. A note providing detail on volunteer  
activities will be provided prior to the disco.   
 
We are still looking for a volunteers to hep with the disco,  
particularly with general supervision for session 2, clean up at the  
conclusion of the disco and volunteer co -ordination. If we don't get 
enough volunteers we will be unable to proceed with the disco, so 
please indicate any way you are able to assist at the bottom of the disco 
permission slip or email the office on  
office.stmatts@cg.catholic.edu.au.   
 
Any time you can spare will be appreciated.  

 
bŜǿ 9ƴǘŜǊǘŀƛƴƳŜƴǘ ōƻƻƪǎ ƴƻǿ ŀǾŀƛƭŀōƭŜΦ  
Cƻƭƭƻǿ ǘƘŜ ƭƛƴƪ ŀƴŘ ȅƻǳ Ŏŀƴ ƘŀǾŜ ŀ ƭƻƻƪ ŀǘ ŀ  
ǇǊŜǾƛŜǿ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ōƻƻƪ ǘƻ ǎŜŜ ŀƭƭ ǘƘŜ ŦŀƴǘŀǎǝŎ 

ƻũŜǊǎΦ  
 

!ǾŀƛƭŀōƭŜ ƛƴ ŘƛƎƛǘŀƭ ŀƴŘ ƘŀǊŘ ŎƻǇȅ 
 

ƘǧǇǎΥκκǿǿǿΦŜƴǘŜǊǘŀƛƴƳŜƴǘōƻƻƪΦŎƻƳΦŀǳκ
ƻǊŘŜǊōƻƻƪǎκнттǎуу 

https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiQwvDl1oHSAhUCVLwKHTjNCigQjRwIBw&url=https%3A%2F%2Fclipartfest.com%2Fcategories%2Fview%2F45c297188aa9c1d223b0eef6a243c20e2d52b505%2Fschool-uniform-shirt-clipar
https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiQwvDl1oHSAhUCVLwKHTjNCigQjRwIBw&url=https%3A%2F%2Fclipartfest.com%2Fcategories%2Fview%2F45c297188aa9c1d223b0eef6a243c20e2d52b505%2Fschool-uniform-shirt-clipar
mailto:office.stmatts@cg.catholic.edu.au.
https://www.entertainmentbook.com.au/orderbooks/277s88
https://www.entertainmentbook.com.au/orderbooks/277s88


 

 

 

 
St Matthewôs Out of 

School Hours Care  

2017 Semester 1 Newsletter  

St Matthewôs Out of School Hours Care has had yet another fun filled first semester of the year. With 
an enormous number of both ongoing and new enrolments to our service for the New Year, our team 
has been put into action implementing a variety of new activities. This has included our Friday  
community excursions to the Belconnen Fresh Food Markets, playgrounds, and shopping centres; our 
group cooking sessions for those busy afternoons; and the water fights (on those incredibly hot days). 
Of course in conjunction with these new activities we also continued our day to day practices with  
assorted indoor and outdoor games of dodgeball, line tips, red rover, soccer, tic tac toe and more.  
As well as continuing our óchill spaceô for those who would rather be relaxed; with options to knit, draw, 
do a puzzle, play a board game, read, or delve into an inquiry arts activity or science experiment. 
 
We have also continued our óchild ledô menu board where the children of the service are encouraged 
to write menu options for the coming weekôs afternoon tea ï certainly, a lot of the suggestions revolve 
around chocolate, however we are finding that the children are loving taking control of what they are 
being fed, and understanding the nutritional value of different foods. 
 
Last of all, we are looking forward to supporting the children and parents of the fantastic St Matthewôs 
Primary School through yet another semester, whilst working with the lovely staff and teachers of the 
school. 
 
Regards, 
 
Nang Aung  
Director St Matthewôs OSHC 
Belconnen Community Services 
 

All items for Matty'sõ Matters must be received by the Wednesday before publication. 
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On Wednesday 7 June the children donned their best jammies, bed hair, slippers and dressing gowns and had a óchill-axô 

day. This was to reward the children for their fundraising efforts with the Walkathon. What a splendid dayðso relaaaaxing! 
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Class communiqué for families 
Kinder Blue 

Parent Reps:  Alissa Pearson & Jenny Davenport 
Contact - 0411 589 900   pughalissa@yahoo.com.au  
jenny.davenport@bigpond.com 
Facebook group:  
Reminders/Events/announcements  

Kinder Maroon 
Parent Rep:  Hayley Wilson  
Contact 0438 091 880   
hailzlw@icloud.com 
Facebook group:  
Reminders/Events/announcements 

1 Blue 
Parent Rep:  Lizz Boniwell 
Contact: 0439 483 253   
lizz.boniwell@gmail.com 
Facebook group: St Matthews Primary school - class 
of 2022 
Reminders/Events/announcements  

1 Maroon 
Parent Rep:  Jen OôBrien 
Contact: 0404 073 089    
jen.obrien86@hotmail.com 
Facebook group: St Matthews Primary school - class 
of 2022 
Reminders/Events/announcements:  

2 Blue 
Parent Rep: Quyen Pindral 
Contact: 0400 400 055   
quyen.matt@gmail.com 
Facebook group: St Matthews Class of 2021 
Reminders/Events/announcements Mums dinner  
Turkish Pide House, Macquarie. Please see the FB 
page or contact  Quyen for details 

2 Maroon 
Parent Rep:  Nijole Szabo 
Contact:  0421 459 435    
nijole.szabo@hotmail.com 
Facebook group: óSt Matthews Class of 2021 
Reminders/Events/announcements Mums dinner  
Turkish Pide House, Macquarie. Please see the FB 
page or contact  Nijole for details 

3 Blue 
Parent Rep:  Stephanie Vizzari 
Contact: 0412 963 124  
svizzari@ruralfunds.com.au 
Facebook group: St Matts - Graduating Class of 2020 
Reminders/Events/announcements 
Parent Dinner at The Duxton, OôConnor. Please see 
FB page or contact Stephanie for details 

3 Maroon 
Parent Rep:  Jen Brown 
Contact: 0407 235 622   
jenrb123@gmail.com 
Facebook group: St Matts - Graduating Class of 2020 
Reminders/Events/announcements 
Parent Dinner at The Duxton, OôConnor.  Please see 
FB page or contact Jen for details 

4 Blue 
Parent Rep:   Alison Dyer 
Contact: 0432 534 375  
Dyer.alison@hotmail.com  
Facebook group:  St Matthews year 6 ï 2019 
Reminders/Events/announcements 

4 Maroon 
Parent Rep:  Kym Wilkinson  
Contact: 0401 294 885   
tenniscoach@iinet.net.au 
Facebook group:  St Matthews year 6 ï 2019 
Reminders/Events/announcements  

5 Blue 
Parent Rep:  Margie Sciacca 
Contact: 0435 492 060   
car.mar@live.com.au 
Facebook group:  
Reminders/Events/announcements 

5 Maroon 
Parent Rep:  Gillian Logan 
Contact:  0408 555 014    
loganx6@grapevine.com.au 
Facebook group:   
Reminders/Events/announcements 

6 Blue 
Parent Rep:  Jen OôBrien  
Contact:  0404 073 089   
jen.obrien86@hotmail.com 
Facebook group:  St Matthews Primary School ï 
Class of 2017 
Reminders/Events/announcements 
Parent Dinner at Olive, Hawker. Please see FB page 
or contact Jen for details. 
End of year fun run & wine tasting in Murrumbateman  - 
see Facebook page for more details and how to sign up. 

 

6 Maroon 
Parent Rep:   Mel Everett 
Contact:   0417 368 559     
Everett@grapevine.com.au 
Facebook group: St Matthews Primary School ï Class 
of 2017 
Reminders/Events/announcements 
Parent Dinner at Olive, Hawker. Please see FB page 
or contact Mel for details. 
End of year fun run & wine tasting in Murrumbateman  - 
see Facebook page for more details and how to sign up. 


